
HINDI DIVAS CELEBRATED IN FAIPS - DPS 

Every Year Hindi Divas is celebrated with great pomp and enthusiasm in FAIPS – DPS. This 

year too, the Hindi Department of DPS celebrated Hindi Divas on 28th January, 2020 in the 

Multi-Purpose Hall of the school, commemorating the national language of the country. 

The function commenced with the lighting of the lamp by our respected Principal Mr. Ravi 

Ayanoli, Vice-Principal and the teachers of the Hindi Department. On this occasion, an array 

of programmes was conducted to promote and propagate the Hindi language. 

The students of Class 9 spoke on the importance of Hindi as a language. They apprised the 

gathering about the beauty and significance of the Hindi language through their speeches. 

The students from various levels demonstrated their love for Hindi language through 

Bhajans, Ghazals, Nukkad Natak, Dance, Comic glimpses etc.  

The programme concluded with the Vote of Thanks by the Head of the Hindi Department 

Mrs. Vani Agarwal. She appreciated the efforts of the teachers, students and the support 

staff in making the programme a grand success. 

 

 


